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Talking about feelings…
As part of World Mental 
Health Day, our Talk 
Assemblies this week have 
been focussed upon 
discussing the ‘Zones of 
Regulation’. Our discussions 
helped us to identify 
emotions and various 
techniques and strategies to 
help us achieve emotional 
regulation.  

Musical Talents
Solin in Y6, is currently 
having weekly piano lessons 
outside of school. During her 
lunch time, for 10 minutes 
everyday, Solin uses the 
school piano to practise the 
tunes she is learning. It is a 
pleasure to hear her play and 
it won’t be long before she’s 
ready to perform her pieces 
to her friends. 

Art After School Club
Our after school club children produced some impressive art 
work this week. The children learned about Neurographic Art 
that included using rounding out skills and mixing colours. 

Halloween Costume Sale and 
Raffle Tickets

Get your pennies ready!
Next Friday 20th October, the 

PTA are going to be selling 
Halloween costumes and raffle 
tickets to win exciting prizes. 
There will also be a Halloween 
Bake sale on Tuesday October 

31st for those of you with a 
sweet tooth!

Open Classrooms Next Week!
We are looking forward to sharing our 
learning with you next week. There is so 
much to celebrate, including singing, 
poetry recitals and topic learning. Please 
check the school calendar for your date 
and time. 


